
 
 

 

 
ATTENTION: CHANGED 

SAILING TIME for 
NOVEMBER 23, 2022 

 

Depart KETCHIKAN          
at 12:30PM  

 

Arrive HOLLIS at 3:30PM 
Due to anticipated rough seas, the Captain has changed 
the departure time out of KTN to 12:30pm to avoid as 

much of the inclement weather as possible. 

No other changes are scheduled, and we will resume our 
Regular Schedule Friday November 25, 2022.   

Reminder: No sailings on Thursday November 24, 2022 in 
observance of Thanksgiving Day. 

Please call 866-308-4848 or go to 
www.interislandferry.com for more information. 


